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Hello all again, 

I am so excited to bring you our once a year 10% off the entire store event. 

As you know we offer 5% off 3 pieces or more as long as they are on the same receipt. 

BUT 

For the rest of this week, we are offering 10% off ANYTHING in the entire store. 

(discount only on purchases made 7-9-20 thru 7-11-20. no previous sales, sorry) 

Offer ends Saturday 7-11-20 at 3:00PM sharp  

So hurry in before it all disappears.  

Thanks for sharing these newsletters and hopefully reading them. LOL 

Robert Ehrig 



Extra 10% off on all 48” ranges in stock 



Extra 10% off on all 36” ranges in stock 



Extra 10% off on all 30” ranges in stock 



Extra 10% off on all 36” built-in fridges in stock 



Extra 10% off on all built in columns sets in stock 



Extra 10% off on all built-in wine fridges in stock 



Extra 10% off on all fridges in stock 



Extra 10% off on all cooktops in stock 



Extra 10% off on all range tops in stock 



Extra 10% off on all 30” micro-hoods in stock 



Extra 10% off on all under counter fridges 



Extra 10% off on all built-in wall ovens 



And Extra 10% off on all single wall ovens 



Extra 10% off on all hoods in stock 



Extra 10% off on all BBQ’s in stock 



Extra 10% off on all BBQ accessories in stock 



Extra 10% off on all steam and speed ovens 



Extra 10% off on all dishwashers in stock 



This is still available for additional 10% off 



And these are still available for an additional 10% our low price 



Not only this, but any previously marked down items we still have are 

available for the 10% additional discount till Saturday 7-11-20 





Extra 10% off on these 30” all fridges 



Hurry in for these incredible deals. 

Once a year, at most, do we stretch into the depths of the 

margin pool and sacrifice, in order to spread luxury appliance 

around the world. 

 

This is that time. 

 

But you must act fast, cause this extra discount is  

only available until Saturday 7-11-2020. 

Do not miss out. 

Robert Ehrig 


